
Town of Stephenson and Village of Crivitz
Committee Meeting Report

Committee: Shared Services Date: 2/29/2024 Time: 6:00:00 PM - 6:26 PM

Members Ginger Deschane Public Amy Grandaw, President Village of Crivitz
Present: Jeff Dorschner Present: Mike Kudick, President Town of Stephenson

Drew Rogers Stew Swanson, Trustee Village of Crivitz
Middle Inlet Fire Fighters 

Staff Kaitlin Deschane, Clerk-Treasurer Brody Devine
Present Shawn Veriha, Police Chief Trish Rodgers

Mark Vanderzee, Assitant Fire Chief
Elaine Olson, Clerk Town of Stephenson

Synopsis of Discussion Proposed Action
1

Who?
Notification of the County was missed - Chief Veriha and Clerk Deschane met with Sheriff Randy
Miller. This is about jurisdiction, the town would call if they need us. County see it as primary for
every call, we are not capable. May not be able to do what is in this contract because they would

need to be deputized by county. Ask Chief Soleske from Coleman how her contract with Pound
work. Boat Patrol - will be removed from contract and our officers may be hired outside of being
Village Officers. This agreement is on hold until we have more information about deputization or
how Chief Soleske is doing it. Could the officers be employees of two departments working at the
same time? Talk about deputizing all law enformcement in the county at some time in the future.

What?
Where?

Why?
How?

When?

Deadline?

Agenda Items

Richard Belanger

Police Shared Services Details and Clarifications


